
LEDS Website Article – Motorcycle/Moped Temporary Registration 
 
DMV received a request from dealers and motorcycle/moped riders for a smaller 
motorcycle/moped temporary registration permit designed to mount on the rear license 
plate frame.  Currently DMV and dealers issue a full size temporary registration permit 
for all vehicles including motorcycles/mopeds.  Motorcycle/moped owners are unable 
to display the temporary registration on the windshield or on the rear of the vehicle 
since the permits are not weatherproof. 
 
DMV has designed a motorcycle/moped temporary registration permit to fit in the 
motorcycle/moped license plate frame.  The new permit is made of water resistant 
material and contains an inventory number (MT000000), effective date, expiration 
date, counter date and dealer number.  Customers will receive and carry a paper copy 
of the permit that also contains the owner and vehicle information in addition to the 
information listed on the permit.  DMV and dealers will begin issuing the new permits 
starting August 15, 2007.   
 
DMV trip permits for motorcycle/mopeds will continue to be the standard size.  DMV 
would appreciate any information from law enforcement regarding problems 
associated with the new smaller motorcycle/moped temporary registration permit.  
Contact DMV Vehicle Programs Form Coordinator at 503-945-0866. 


